
 
 
From: Tish McDermott   
Sent: 13 March 2023 11:38 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 

I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising ground mounted solar 
arrays together with (among other things) battery storage, inverter cabins, a substation, fencing and 
CCTV cameras on land near Pelham Substation Maggots End Road Manuden CM23 1BJ 

My name is Letitia McDermott, and I live at  
 

The reasons for my objection are as follows:  

The number of lorries moving through the village will put too much strain on an already congested 
area and will undermine the foundations of all the old and historical buildings leading to extensive 
damage from the vibrations of these large vehicles travelling past in such close proximity. 

The lorries moving through our little village will be dangerous to the public as the roads aren’t wide 
enough to accommodate them.  They will be travelling right past the village school!! 

The solar farms will be unsightly, ruining the countryside and will be built on quality arable land 
which is not necessary! 

The wildlife that live on these green spaces will be affected unnecessarily. 

The project is purely for financial gain for those who don’t care about the effect it will have on local 
people and how it will affect the beautiful village we live in. 

 

I hope these issues will be taken seriously. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Letitia McDermott 

 




